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Next UETCTM Meeting Tuesday, 
November 14 
Our third meeting of the Upper East Tennessee Council of 
Teachers of Mathematics will take place on Tuesday, 
November 14, 2006, at Elizabethton High School. As usual, 
we will start with refreshments and a social time at 4:00. At 
4:30 we will have business meeting in which we will again try 
to select a new president-elect for 2006-07. Following the 
business meeting, we will have two presentations. Denise 
Kind of Harold McCormick Elementary in Elizabethton will 
show some of her favorite teaching tricks. Eric Wondergem, a 
master’s student at ETSU, will give a talk on the Doomsday 
Algorithm (a way of telling what day of the week a given date will fall on). 
 
Directions: Elizabethton High School is just a couple of blocks off of West Elk Avenue (US 321). From 
I-26, take the US 321 exit towards Elizabethton and turn right at the brown sign pointing to Elizabethton 
High School. From Hampton and other points east, take US 321 around the main part of town and turn 
left at the sign pointing to EHS. The meeting will probably begin in the library. Watch for directional 
signs when you get to campus. 
 
Looking ahead, the February meeting will have talks by Northeast State faculty ( topics and personnel 
TBA), and at the April meeting we’ll hear from Robin Herndon, a pre-K teacher in Lebanon, Virginia 
about math activities at the primary level, and from Tonya Hancock, a representative from TI. 
 
Needed: President-Elect 
We are still minus a president-elect for this year to become president in 2007-08. We hope to elect one at 
the November meeting. Please consider volunteering or nominating someone. It’s an enjoyable job. 
 
Visit our website at www.uetctm.org! Look for pictures of previous meetings, old 
newsletters, and more. A membership form is available on the website. 
 
Upcoming events 
 
Franklin Math Bowl (Middle school math contest) 
Saturday, November 11, at ETSU (contact Dr. Michel Helfgott, Helfgott@etsu.edu for more information) 
 
National Council of Teachers of Mathematics Annual Meeting 
March 21-24, 2007, Atlanta, GA: http://www.nctm.org/meetings/atlanta/  
NCTM information is online at http://www.nctm.org. 
 

2006-2007 UETCTM Meetings 
November 14, 2006 
    Elizabethton High School 
February 13, 2007 
    Northeast State Community College 
April 10, 2007 
    Vance Middle School, Bristol, TN 
May 8, 2007 
    Picnic at Warrior’s Path State Park 
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TMTA Math Contest 
Tuesday, April 17, 2007 
 
Middle School Math Day is back! 
It is scheduled for April 28, 2007 and will be held at Volunteer High School. We are still planning the 
specifics for the day, but be sure to mark your calendars and watch for more details coming soon. If 
anyone is interested in teaching a workshop for the event, please contact Julia Grecol at 
grecolj@hck12.net. 
 
Tennessee Mathematics Teachers Association Annual Meeting 
September 20-22, 2007, Bearden High School, Knoxville 
 

Officers of 
UETCTM for 

2006-2007 
 

President 
Daryl Stephens 
ETSU Math Department 
Box 70663 
Johnson City, TN 37614 
Phone:  (423)439-4676 
stephen@etsu.edu 
 

President-Elect 
To be elected at the November 
meeting (we hope!) 
 

Past President 
Tara Peters 
Mathematics Coordinator 
Sullivan County Schools 
4154 Sullivan Gardens Dr. 
Kingsport TN  37660 
Phone: (423) 354-1793 
gregtara@comcast.net 

Secretary 
Guy Mauldin 
Science Hill High School 
1509 John Exum Parkway 
Johnson City, TN  37604 
Phone:  (423)232-2190 
maulding@jcschools.org  
 

Treasurer 
Floyd Brown 
Science Hill High School 
1509 John Exum Parkway 
Johnson City, TN  37604 
Phone:  (423)232-2190 
brownf@jcschools.org  
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